
Three Gun Fun Division and Other Rifle Variants 

Some new changes have been made for 3 Gun going forward (or at least until the Ammo Crisis 

is over). 

1. We are creating a new “Fun” Division! This division will allow shooters to enjoy our courses 

of fire with their 22lr firearms and / or their PCC firearms. This division is defined as “any 

combination of Rifle + Pistol (2 Gun) or Rifle + Pistol + Shotgun (3 Gun) with any sighting 

systems installed”. This division is for shooters who wish to shoot their 22lr Rifle or PCC, or for 

shooters who wish to shoot a center fire rifle with a 22lr pistol. The shooters may choose to 

participate as a 2 Gun or 3 Gun competitor but no distinction will be made during registration.  

2. We are recognizing the ammo crisis is hitting everyone hard. This is causing many people to 

dig deep into their ammo stash and potentially bring out firearms they are not regularly using 

while on the clock or obscure firearms that may not be as well known by the shooting 

community. We are asking people to note that we have created a new field on the registration 

page requiring the shooter to identify the Rifle / PCC they plan to shoot the match with. The 

fields are as follows: 

1. AR variant: This includes any variation of the popular “AR” platform including “direct 

impingement, piston operated, or any variation of blowback operation”. If it uses the 

standard AR lower platform and controls, this is the option to select. 

2. AK variant: This includes any variation of the AK-47, AKMS, AK-74, AK-100 series or the 

direct blowback PCC variants. 

3. 10/22: This is for the 22lr shooters who plan to use this platform 

4. Other – Match Director Approval. This field will include the ability to provide the 

platform you plan to shoot with. This does not mean you will be turned down. This is 

just to let us recognize the platform you are using and ensure you are squadded with 

RO’s who understand how to make your rifle safe. 

NOTE: We are still not allowing 308, 30/06 or higher calibers at this time. 

 

Please bear with us as we continue to find ways to be creative in stage design, divisions, and 

matches to keep everyone shooting and having fun. 

 


